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May 18, 2015

Richardson, Whitman, Large & Badger
Attorneys at Law

465 Congtess Street

P.O. Box 9545

Portland, ME 04112-9545

RE:  Freedom of Access Request

Deat Katrina E. Niidas Holm, Paralegal:

I am responding to your Maine Freedom of Access request dated May 14, 2015. We
are working on gathering the non-confidential information you requested.

As soon as we have gathered these documents, we will forward copies to you. We
will also include an invoice for the reasonable costs of copying and $15 per hour, after the
first hour, for the time involved in searching for, retrieving and compiling the requested
information as we are entitled to under 1 M.R.S.A. § 408.

Sincerely,

athan Rioux
Deputy Director of Inspections

389 Congress Street / www.portlandmaine.gov / tel, 207-874-8703 / tty, 207-874-8936 / fax 207-874-8716



